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Senators
 This email is in regards to my strong opposition to HB2027.  I live in Woodriver
subdivision along the Deschutes River Trail by Farewell Bend Park and enjoy seeing people
enjoy our beautiful surroundings.  Bikers, hikers, runners and walkers respect this trail and
keep it very clean.  There are no instances of noise pollution or evidence of any pollution
whatsoever.  The environmental approach is incorrect 
and only a ploy to keep well connected property owners from sharing the public lands
around them.
Thank you for striking down HB2027.
Tucker Spohr
19907 Ashwood Dr
Bend OR
97702
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